
From: Kevin Bargnes <Kevin.Bargnes@cityofchicago.org> 

Sent: Thursday, June 26, 2025 1:44 PM 

To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 

Subject: IPW event attendance 

  

Steve, 

  

As part of the Choose Chicago agreement, CDA was a sponsor of the IPW conference. As part of the 

sponsorship, I represented the CDA at the opening brunch event at Wrigley Field on Sunday, June 15. 

  

Thank you. 

  

Kevin Bargnes 

Director of Communications 

 

10510 W. Zemke Road 

Chicago, IL 60666 

Office: (773) 894-5122 

Email: kevin.bargnes@cityofchicago.org 

 

Visit us at flychicago.com 

Contact us at aviation@flychicago.com 

  

 

mailto:kevin.bargnes@cityofchicago.org
http://www.flychicago.com/
mailto:aviation@flychicago.com

